
From Your Executive Director
I hope that you and your family have had an enjoyable summer.
As we move into the fall, I would like to keep you aware of three
major initiatives that your park district has in play (pun intended!). 

• As of this date, the pool is on time and within the budget.
Construction is scheduled to be completed in early October.
We plan on testing the mechanical systems for a week or two
to work out any issues and then open shortly thereafter. Please
visit the website www.waukeganparks.org or stop by the Field
House to inquire about specials we are offering for current and
new members so you can experience the new Pool.

• December 26th, the day after Christmas, please plan on coming at 5:30 pm to
Belvidere Park to watch the 100th Anniversary Fireworks display. The Park District
was created December 26, 1916.

• We have joined forces with the Lake County Health Department to participate in the
“Live Well Lake County (LWLC)” initiative. The focus of this program is to align and
create common targets for health improvement in Waukegan and across the county.
It calls all community sectors (including park districts) to coordinate our efforts
together in order to improve the health in all the Lake County communities. Watch
for new and expanded programs geared to fight Cardiovascular Disease, Hypertension,
Mental Health Issues, Obesity and Diabetes.

Can’t wait to see you out in the parks enjoying the crisp air and fall color!

                

            Greg Petry
              Executive Director

Greg Petry
847-360-4721

gregp@waukeganparks.org

Board Meetings
Your personal participation is an integral part of this
decision-making process. The Park Board meets the
second Tuesday of each month at the Corrine J. Rose
Administrative Center, 2000 Belvidere Street. You are
always welcome  to attend.

Staff
Executive Director Greg Petry, CPRE
Superintendent of Cultural Arts Claudia Freeman, CPRP
Superintendent of Parks Mike Trigg, CPRP
Superintendent of Recreation Jay Lerner, CPRE, CPP
Superintendent of Finance Jim Glogovsky, CPRE

Recreation Connection
Our brochure is published seasonally by the Waukegan
Park District and is delivered by the U.S. Postal Service
via bulk mail to all District residents. Current issues are
available at all Park District facilities one week prior to
registration dates.
Editor Theodora Anderson, CPRP
Layout and Design Michael G. Pavelich

Waukegan Park District Board of Commissioners
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Welcome!

  

George Bridges
Current Term: 5/13-5/19

President 
gbridges@waukeganparks.org

847-331-8087

Janet Kilkelly
Current Term: 5/11-5/17

Vice President 
jkilkelly@waukeganparks.org

847-336-1519

Patricia “Pat” Foley
Current Term: 5/15-5/21

Treasurer
pfoley@waukeganparks.org

847-662-2636

Marc Jones
Current Term: 5/15-5/21

Commissioner
mjones@waukeganparks.org

847-648-0889

William “Bill” Sarocka
Current Term: 5/13-5/19

Commissioner
bsarocka@waukeganparks.org

847-845-6756 


